
August 25, 2025 

Select Board Meeting Minutes   
   

Meeting called to order at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Present: Select Board Members: Jay Marsh, Carlos Martin & Chris Mann 

   Town Clerk: Brandi Broe  

              Road Commissioner: Hunter Locke  

    

           

1. Adjustments or Changes to Agenda:  

 

2. Reviewed and Approved minutes of 08/11/2025 Select Board Meeting. 

 

3. Approved Orders/Bills to be paid.  

 

4. The Select Board and Hunter discussed roads. Hunter noticed that someone hit the covered bridge 

on Codding Hollow Rd. Still passable but some damage was done. 

 

5. Anne Schools recently had a meeting with a Historian, Elizabeth, from the State of Vermont 

Division for Historic Preservation. Elizabeth has made some suggestions to the Waterville 

Historic Preservation Board, like adjusting the number of board members. Advice like applying 

for a CLG grant to help with upcoming projects. The Select Board reviewed the letter.    

 

6. The Select Board reviewed the voter’s checklist.   

 

 

Motion made by Jay and seconded by Carlos to Adjourn.   

 

Adjourned at 6:35 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted by Brandi Broe, Town Clerk     

 

 


